Submitter: Steve Misemer
On Behalf Of:
Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025

| do not support HB2025. Im a retiree and another fee/tax increase of this scale will
make it even more difficult to live in Oregon.

Especially with the significant increase costs of all other essential services and
utilities in the last 2-3 years.

It seems that now legislators want to vote in more. How are families in our state
supposed to decide on what things we can afford each month. Food maybe,
electricity maybe.

Come on people you are here to support us. Now fee/tax us out of our homes.



